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WRITTEN QUESTION E-4337/06
by Elspeth Attwooll (ALDE)
to the Commission

Subject: Premium rate phone charges

Pursuant to Directive 2002/22/EC1, my constituents wish to enquire whether the Commission thinks 
there should be a requirement to notify consumers at the beginning of phone calls to premium rate 
numbers that they will be charged more than for a normal phone call.
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